Orlando, Dominick

From: Cherry, Robert CIV USA IMCOM HQ [robert.cherry@us.army.mil]

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 2:23 PM

To: Orlando, Dominick

Cc: Michalak, Paul; Baldwin, Gregory COL MIL USA; Noble, Dray MAJ MiL. USA OTJAG
Subject: Revised Priority for Davy Crockett License Amendment Applications (UNCLASSIFIED)
Attachments: DU Training Impacted Installations.pdf

Signed By: robert.cherry@us.army.mil

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Mr. Orlando,

Our Range Control staff have asked me to provide you with a revised list of our priorities for submitting license
amendment applications for the remaining 15 Davy Crockett M101 spotting round DU-affected IMCOM installations. The
revised list is prioritized based on training requirements.

This list replaces the one | provided as an enclosure in our letter to you dated February 17. 2011.

Bob Cherry

IMCOM Radiation Safety Staff Officer
210-466-0368

Cell 210-313-0952 (weak or no signal in office)

US Army Installation Management Command
ATTN: IMSO/3e1

Building 2261

2485 Gun Shed Road

Fort Sam Houston, Texas 78234-1223

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE
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Table — Prioritized list of depleted uranium-impacted IMCOM installations °

CRITICAL OR SIGNIFICANT TRAINING IMPACT @ LITTLE OR NO TRAINING IMPACT °
1. Hawaii (pending) 7. Fort Benning
2. Fort Knox 8. Fort Campbell
3. Joint Base Lewis-McChord/Yakima Training Center | 9. Fort Bragg
4. Fort Riley 10. Fort Carson
5. Fort Polk 11, Fort Gordon
6. Fort Dix 12. Fort Hood
13. Fort Hunter-Liggett
14. Fort Jackson
15. Fort Sill
16. Fort Greely

* IMCOM G3/5/7 provided the priority for future license amendment applications based on impact on Army
training requirements.

® As we have already done for our Hawaii ranges, we plan to request, for the five installations numbered 2
through 6, that the NRC not enforce its requirement for a radiation safety program (RSP} approved by the NRC
via a license due to the undue burden {hardship} that would be placed on the Army due to the consequent
possible significant adverse impact on Army readiness, national defense, and security. We will use the pending
NRC-approved RSP for Hawaii as a template for the RSPs of the other installations listed in this table when we
send our requests. A license amendment request for each of remaining installations will follow as soon as
possible in the order shown.

‘ We plan to submit only a license amendment request for each of these installations in the order shown.




